
 

 

Dear Coaches and MDISA Coaches, teams, and friends, 

 

 

North East River Yacht Club and our home teams, Tome School and the North East 

combined team, welcome you to the 2023 MDISA Girls Fall Regatta.  We’re looking 

forward to a good day on the water with you. 

 

 

Located at the very top of the Bay makes our venue a long trip for many of you.  To 

make this event enjoyable we will have a Bake Sale for treats and our chef has 

prepared a nice Regatta Menu for you too. 

 

 

To keep the day moving we hope to hear any protests that were not resolved on the 

water, in between rotations. We will need a few other coaches to sit in, depending on 

the teams involved.  Please let us know if you will have someone with your team who 

can  help in this way. 

 

 

We look forward to hosting you on Saturday! 

 

 

John Wyman, 

Regatta Chair, The Tome School 
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Julie Cottage 

North East Combined team 
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Chris Reno 

NERYC Sail Chair 
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